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UNITED NATIONS CHILDREN’S FUND
New York Headquarters
Information Bulletin No. 82/61                                                                               3 December 1982

TO:
All Staff Members

FROM:
Bertram A. N. Collins, Director


Division of Personnel and Administration

SUBJECT:
Confidential Files

Further to UNICEF AI No. 343 of 12 October, 1982 which indicated that the interim provisions of the UN/ST/AI/292 of 15 July, 1982 were accepted by UNICEF, I would like to inform you that a UNICEF working group, with representation from the appropriate staff bodies, is being established to undertake a comprehensive review of policy and procedures concerning confidential files.


Because of UNICEF’s field structure and decentralized personnel functions, consultation with the Regional Directors will also take place.  The working groupwill present a report to the Executive Director. No later than 31 January, 1983.  Staff will then be informed of the procedures applicable thereafter to UNICEF.
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